

Crick Primary School Newsletter



10th October 2016

Thank you to all who donated food for our Harvest Festival and to those of you who joined us at the church. Apologies for being slightly later starting, I'm sure that you can appreciate that getting 165 children anywhere is no mean feat! We have had another busy few weeks in school with some new families joining us, a harvest celebration and an open day. The year 6 children did a brilliant job as tour guides of the school, showing visitors around. I understand that some lucky visitors even got a tour of the toilets!

Vikki Lack



Dates for the Diary

Tuesday 11th October- Open Day for 2017 reception intake parents

Friday 14th October- FOCS Beetle Drive 6:30pm-8:30pm

Thursday 20th October- Flu immunisations for Year 1, 2, 3

Monday 24th October- Half term holidays

Monday 31st October- Training Day

Tuesday 1st November- School re-opens

Tuesday 8th November- Parents Evening

Thursday 10th November-Parents Evening

Friday 2nd December- FOCS Christmas Fayre

Tuesday 13th & Thursday 15th December- FS & KS1 Christmas performance

School grounds

On Thursday 6th October a team of volunteers from Lombard Finance spent the day at our school tidying up the garden and school grounds. They worked tirelessly and the end result looks fantastic. We would like to thank all of the volunteers for giving up their time to help us and to Ms Herrington for arranging it.



On Friday 14th October FOCS are holding a Beetle Drive evening in the school hall from 6.30-8.30pm. Tickets are £2 per person and can be purchased on the door. An adult is required for every 2 children attending. A licensed bar will be serving drinks with a fun filled evening promised for all. Please come along and support your school. More details can be found on the school website and on our twitter page.





Football Team

On Thursday our Year 5 and Year 6 Football Teams took part in the North Cluster Football Daventry Competition; twelve teams from within the cluster took part. Our Year 6 team superbly without losing played game eventually coming 4th. narrowly missed out on the pool win on goal difference. Year 5 were also very successful in their pool and didn't lose a game until they played our Year 6 team in the 4th-6th position play offs. Having earlier beaten them at lunchtime. Year 6 had something to prove, winning by a single excellent goal from James sealing the win! Year 5 finished 6th overall, which bodes well for next year's competition! Well done to you all! James and Toby also won 'Spirit of the Games' awards for demonstrating the values of teamwork, self-belief and respect.

(Year 5 Team: Toby, Shannon, Jake, Liam, Oliver. Year 6 Team: James, Amy, Oscar, William, Tyler)





Mrs Morris

School Wrap Disco

School Wrap are holding a Halloween Party on Monday $31^{\rm st}$ October at Long Buckby Junior School from 4pm-5.30pm. Tickets are £2.50 and can be purchased by contacting them on 01327842109.

Governor News

At the beginning of this academic year Kate Watkins stepped down as a Governor. Kate has given many years of dedicated, voluntary service to the Governing Body and the school, as a Governor and Chair of Governors. We would like to take this opportunity to send a huge thank you to Kate for all her incredible support and hard work and send all of our best wishes for the future.

Our previous Vice Chair, Susie Howles has now been voted in as Chair of the Governing Body with Patrick Mortimer and Di Boon sharing the role of Vice Chair.

Parentview

Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think about our school. The survey can be completed at any time; you don't have to wait until the school is being inspected. Please find the link on our school website www.crick.northants.sch.uk

The Wheel on Debussy

A classical concert for children is being held in Crick on 21^{st} October at St Margaret's Church. It will begin at 4pm and will feature Eleanor Turner and Matthew Sharp. There will be singing, dancing and beautiful music for adults and children of all ages. Tickets are £5/£3 or £6/£4 on the door.

<u>Parking</u>

Can we please remind you that there should be no parking on the zig zag lines outside of schools? Many thanks.

Star of the week- 30/9/16

Venus-Grace

Mars - Theo

Jupiter - Naomi

Saturn - Maria

Mercury - Hayden



<u>Birthday Bellringers</u>

Alice, James, Joshua, Gracelyn, Matilda, Brandon, Sidney, Lauren, Emily, Zack, Tyler, Ava.

Happy Birthday!

Star of the week- 7/10/16

Venus- Heidi

Mars - Scarlett

Jupiter - Molly

Saturn - Flo

Mercury - Connie

Neptune - Ben

